
 

 

 
        Friday 22nd April 2022 
 

IMPORTANT TERM DATES INFORMATION 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are writing to you about a few important term dates that are coming up. 
 
Thursday 5th May – Polling Day 
 
The school is going to be used as a polling station on Thursday 5th May, so it will be closed to all 
children, except for Year 6, who will come in from 8:30 -13:15.  This is because they have their SATS 
the following week.  Year 6 will receive an additional letter about this. 
 
Monday 6th June – Home Learning Day 
 
The school will be closed to pupils on this day, whilst the staff undertake important training, in order 
to be able to continue to support the children and whole school community, following the ongoing 
impact of the Grenfell Tower Tragedy.  This training has been funded by the Grenfell Education Fund 
and is fully supported by the RBKC Education Psychology Service. All children will be provided with 
high quality Home Learning that they will be required to complete.  All of this Home Learning will be 
available on Seesaw, so please ensure that you have your child’s log ins and if you need support with 
this, please speak to their class teacher.  Teachers and support staff will mark this Home Learning by 
the end of the following day. 
 
Tuesday 19th July – End of the School Year 
 
Please note the end of term is now Tuesday 19th July. The additional Bank Holiday to mark the 
Queen’s Platinum Jubilee falls during half term, which subsequently means that we need to allocate 
the additional day elsewhere in the school calendar.  All children will need to be collected at 1.15 
(except for Nursery, who will finish at 1.00). 
 
All of these dates, and other important dates, can be found on the calendar on the school website, 
which will be updated next week. 
 
Very Best Wishes 
 
Sarah Cooper – Head Teacher 


